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31 October 2024 

Sizewell Link Road  
 
Dear Resident, 
 
We are writing to inform you that Sizewell C is commencing phase two of the 
archaeology works in Littlemoor Road, in preparation for the construction of the 
Sizewell Link Road. These works will take place in the adjacent field to the current 
works. 
 
To create a safe working environment at the location, we will create a bell-mouth 
entrance and a welfare compound for our workers to conduct archaeological works. 
The compound will consist of car parking and portacabin style facilities. 
 
There will be some temporary traffic management in place on Littlemoor Road whilst 
these works are conducted, which may involve traffic delays of up to 15 minutes. 
 
These works are due to commence on Monday 4 November 2024. Our working 
hours at this site will be Monday – Friday 07:00am – 18:00pm, with the option of 
working Saturday 08:00am – 13:00pm. 
 
If you have any questions, please do contact our helpline 0800 197 6102 or email 
info@sizewellc.com You can also view the latest information on the Sizewell C 
Works Tracker: www.szcworkstracker.co.uk  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
The Sizewell C Community Relations Team 

mailto:info@sizewellc.com
http://www.szcworkstracker.co.uk/

